
 

1195/TMA                  25TH June, 2018 

 

URGENT 

IMPORTANT 

NEED PERSONAL ATTENTION 

  

MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION  

 

SUBJECT: ISSUES WITH REGARD TO SUI SOUTHERN GAS COMMPANY LTD 

 

Dear Members, 

It is learnt that Sui Southern Gas Company Ltd, started issuing notices to its customers 

on one pretext or another as well as issuing monthly bills on enhanced rates. 

 

If any of our members have received above from S.S.G.C.L are advised to inform us 

immediately along with the documentary proof so that it can be taken up for its 

resolution.  

Thanks & Regards 

 

M. Muzzamil Husain 

Secretary General           


